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National Security Agency
Ohio, US-976859

Respected Sir,

With reference to your notification of promotions issued in National Police Academy circular, I, John Abraham, constable of 2 town police of Ohio, consider my self as an eligible candidate for the post of Sub-Inspector of police and hence, satisfy all the criteria prescribed by you. I feel I fit into the required criteria for the constable. In addition to this, I am planning to enter into defense department due to my interest in social service.

I would like to let you know that I secured gold medal in 125 mts rifle shooting. Also I have 5 years of experience as a constable and have passed all written and physical examinations pertaining to the post of sub-inspector. Attached with this letter are the documents which are necessary, in support of my candidature.

Thanking you.

Yours truly,

John Abraham
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